
Tell the city of Aurora to “Go pound sand” and leave Centennial operations alone. 
The city is a tax collecting, land grabbing to collect more taxes entity.  The 
airport and its traffic patterns were long established before all the expansion.  
The information was available and anyone that bought without understanding existing 
aviation patterns from my point of view have no leg to stand on.  Centennial is a 
well managed airport that supports quit nicely both commercial as well as general 
aviation.  To force profitable businesses to quit flying airplanes that are paid for
and to go into debt to replace it or go out of business all together is just the 
type of government thinking that has not addressed our energy crisis that is leading
to our economic destruction. 
 
Ken Hagemann
Aurora, CO


